
March 31, 2025

Re:  SB 210

NO, NO, NO!

I am 73 years old and I do not want to stand in long lines to vote. Also, the day may 
come when I can no longer drive – that should not mean that I can no longer VOTE!

I appreciate being able to carefully consider everything on my ballot from the comfort 
and safety of my home, to make informed choices about issues and representation that 
affect me.

Please do not buckle to what’s going on in Washington, D.C.  Voting rules are up to the 
states. Oregon should stand with its people, not a rogue administration trying to fix all 
the rules to its own benefit.

Eileen Ellis
Troutdale


